
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 

 

                             

 

 

Rockingham County                                                                              

                      Renovation Project 
 

Cost and space-availability issues have 

brought about an increased demand for 

renovation and restoration work in the 

healthcare sector. Brookstone Builders is 

well-experienced in this area, having developed both specialty skills and 

relationships with qualified sub-contractors.  

One recent project involved putting the ten-year-old Driscoll building's third floor 

to practical use for the Rockingham County. The Driscoll building's third floor had 

been left totally unfinished, representing wasted 

space for the county. The completion of the 

interior construction now allows up to twenty-eight 

patients to make use of state-of-the-art living 

space with full nursing home services. 

Shown at the ribbon-cutting ceremony are resident 

Ms. Pearl Folland (cutting the ribbon) as County 

Commissioner Ms. Kate Pratt looks on from 

behind. Also shown are (l-r) County Commissioner 

Ms. Maureen Barrows, Executive Councilor Ms. 

Ruth Griffin, and County Commissioner  

Mr. Ernie Barka. 
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